
From: Bower, Fred  
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2016 12:01 PM 
To: Debbie ‐ Gmail < >; 'Debbie Grinnell' <debbie@c‐10.org> 
Cc: Bower, Fred <Fred.Bower@nrc.gov> 
Subject: RE: RE: NextEra ‐ Seabrook ASR‐Related Questions [2016‐SST‐0548] 
 

SUBJECT:  NextEra - Seabrook ASR-Related Questions [2016-SST-0548] 
 
Dear Ms. Grinnell, 
 
Below, you asked:  “Where is the NextEra letter to you on their NRC violation in ML16182A031.” 
 
As I am sure you are aware, the NRC has a webpage devoted to “Seabrook Concrete 
Degradation.”  A portion of this page provides links to publically available documents.  The 
following web address will take you to this webpage and a comprehensive list of linked 
publically available documents:  http://www.nrc.gov/reactors/operating/ops-experience/concrete-
degradation.html#publicly.   
 
Additionally, you can use ADAMS accession numbers (ML#) to retrieve publically available 
documents from ADAMS using the web based ADAMS search tool that can be accessed 
here:  http://adams.nrc.gov/wba/. 
 
The Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) Accession 
No. ML16182A031 that you provided is for my letter to NextEra that acknowledged NextEra’s 
reply to the Notice of Violation (NOV) in NRC Inspection Report 0500443/2016008 
(ML16127A155).  In my acknowledgement letter, I thanked NextEra for their letter dated June 6, 
2016 (ML16161A534) in response to the NRC letter (ML16127A155) and Notice of Violation 
(NOV) dated May 6, 2016. The NOV requested and required the previously referenced 
response from NextEra Energy Seabrook (NextEra). 
 
Again, these letters can be retrieved from the two following web 
addresses:  http://www.nrc.gov/reactors/operating/ops-experience/concrete-
degradation.html#publicly or http://adams.nrc.gov/wba/. 
 
I trust this is fully responsive to your request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Fred Bower 
USNRC Region I Branch Chief with Oversight Responsibility for Salem,  
Hope Creek and Seabrook 
| 2100 Renaissance Boulevard, STE 100, King of Prussia, PA 19406 | 
 
From: Debbie ‐ Gmail [ ]  
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 10:12 AM 

ML16215A043



To: Bower, Fred <Fred.Bower@nrc.gov>; 'Debbie Grinnell' <debbie@c‐10.org> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: NextEra ‐ Seabrook ASR‐Related Questions [2016‐SST‐0548] 
 

Hello Fred, 

 

Where is the NextEra letter to you on their NRC violation in ML16182A031. 

Can you answer me today. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Debbie 

 




